
BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 
SPECIAL MEETING 
November 27, 2018 

 
The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, 
November 27, 2017 at Brunswick Hills Township Town Hall. 

Board of Trustees Chair Michael Esber, Vice-Chair John Witthuhn, Trustee Christina 
Kusnerak, Fiscal Officer Katherine Esber, Chief Anthony Strazzo and members of the 
public. 

Esber called the meeting to order at 6:45 pm, noting the meeting was properly 
advertised. This meeting is for the purpose of opening of bids for the purchase of 
SCBA’s pack tracker. 

One bid packet was received from Municipal Emergency Services, aka; Warren Fire 
Equipment. The total price is $63,365.00. Chief Strazzo will review the bid packet and 
report to the board. 

Kusnerak moved to adjourn at 6:48 pm. All voted yes. Motion carried. 
 

 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
Michael Esber, Chair Trustee   Katherine Esber, Fiscal Officer 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
John Witthuhn, Vice-Chair Trustee  Christina Kusnerak, Trustee 
 
 
 

 


